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11th December 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Romeo and Juliet – Shakespeare's Globe  
Thursday 29th February 2024  
 
I am writing to let you know of an exciting opportunity for students in Year 8 to watch a performance of Romeo 
and Juliet at Shakespeare's Globe, London on Thursday 29th February 2024. Students will be studying this text 
this year, so it is a great opportunity to see this performance live on stage to aid their understanding of the 
play.  
 

The cost of the trip is £22.50 although the cost to students that claim free school meals or are eligible for pupil 
premium is £16.50. We will be travelling to the venue by coach, leaving the academy at 9am and we anticipate 
arrival back at the academy around 7pm when they can either walk home with your permission or be collected. 
To confirm your child’s place on the trip, please complete and return the attached consent form to me by 
Friday 19th January 2024. 
 

The cost of the ticket will then appear on the school money accounts of those attending shortly after. If you 
have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via email: christian.connell@attrust.org.uk 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Mr. C. Connell 
Director of English 
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